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Dear Parents, 

 Wow!  It feels like we have been in school a long time already.  We are 

already almost through our first science unit and will start with social 

studies/history soon.  In math we have reviewed place value and 

multiplication/division. In reading, we wrote our first narrative writing piece this 

week. We also finished our first unit in our Wonders reading program. Students 

were also given AR goals and have started working toward those goals during 

independent reading time. If your student is not reading at home, please 

encourage him/her to do so for at least 20 minutes each night. 

 We are piloting a new math program this year and would love your 

feedback!  We are using Eureka Math 2 instead of Engage NY math – same 

content, different materials.  Please contact Ms. Fruchey and let me know how 

it’s going at home. 

 Cold/flu/COVID season is upon us!  Please donate tissues and wipes (for 

tables and surfaces) if you are able.  Thank you! 

Don’t forget: 

• Students need gym shoes on Mondays and Thursdays. 

• Library is on Thursdays. 

• Mobile dentists will be coming to Woodview in October. 

• Please join our Class Dojo!  Invites have been sent by email. 

• Order books any time online from Scholastic Book Clubs, classroom code 

K8ZNR.  You can order from any of the many thousands of books Scholastic 

has to offer. 

Feel free to contact us if you have questions or concerns at any time by note, 

email, Class Dojo, or phone call.  Have a great week!  

Mrs. Fruchey & Mrs. May 

frucheys@bas-k12.org   

616/794-4711 

maym@bas-k12.org 

616/794-4773 
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